
One
Year!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
Yesterday was finally the day I had been waiting for! It was
finally July 1, one year since Tony and I started dating! I
couldn’t sleep very well Monday night at all! Amie and I were
at Tony’s grandma’s house Monday night so she could do my hair
for today. It took two hours to do that and I even had about
five inches cut off my hair a couple of weeks ago. (I miss my
hair  :'(  !)  But  anyway,  Tony  came  to  pick  me  up  at
10:30 yesterday morning and Amie had to stall him for a couple
of minutes because I wasn’t quite finished, I still had to
brush my teeth. I gave him the movie National Treasure and he
gave me a white rose. His mom insisted on taking pictures
because she said it was a once in a lifetime occassion to see
me dressed up like that. I had Amie take some pictures with my
camera also. We headed off to Defiance and had Ponderosa for
lunch. I missed eating there, I really haven’t been there in
years. After that we went to Wal-Mart so I could pick up
Daddy’s Father’s Day present (The Ultimate Guide to Indiana
Jones).  At  the  mall,  we  walked  around  and  visited  the
bookstore (I didn’t buy anything, though I really wanted this
nice journal and a book called Twilight). We also saw Claire’s
and F.Y.E. At 1:30 we walked over to the movie theater to
watch Wall. E. We weren’t sure if we wanted to see Wall. E,
Wanted, or Get Smart, but we decided that the other two could
wait. We will most likely see them once they come out onto
DVD, but Wall. E, I really wanted to see. We didn’t want to go
home right away because I wanted to do something special,
something different, that we wouldn’t normally do. While we
were trying to think of something, we walked over to Jo-Ann
Fabrics, to look at material for a Mara Jade outfit. It was
then that I decided I wanted some craftbook stickers so I
could put yesterday into my scrapbook, whenever I get around
to it. I didn’t find anything I liked, so we walked to Wal-
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Mart where I found two things of stickers, plus two picture
frames. We made a couple of copies of the pictures from my
camera and now we both have a picture from this day, to put
anywhere we want. Yesterday was the best day of my life! I
didn’t want it to end, but I know that it had to. But at least
it will always be in my heart and memory!

I love you, Tony. �


